
National Concerto Competition REMINDER!! 

 

Just a reminder the Preliminaries and Semi-Final are on starting from 
tomorrow – Thursday 7th December – this year it is a Piano competition.  

We have 15 competitors!  For further details please see details below: 
 

 
Dates:  Thursday 7th December  - Preliminaries 
  Friday 8th December – Preliminaries and Semi-Final  
 
Times: Thursday 7th December - 7.00 p.m. to 9.30 p.m. 
  Friday 8th December -   9.30 a.m. to 12.15 p.m. 
  6 Semi-Finalists announced at 1.30 p.m. 
  Friday 8th December – Semi-Final – 7.00 p.m. 
   
Venue: The Piano, Centre for Music and Arts, 156 Armagh Street, Christchurch  
  
Cost:   Thursday 7th December - $10.00 Adult; $5.00 Student (under 14 years) 
  Friday 8th December – $10.00 Adult; $5.00 Student (under 14 years) 
  Semi- Final 
  Friday 8th December –- $20.00 Adult; $10.00 Student (under 14 years) 
 

Door Sales - Cash and EFTPOS available! 

 

 

On Semi-Final night (Friday 8th December) the bar will be 
open for patrons to purchase refreshments during the 
interval and after the competition (when the adjudicators 
are deciding on the Finalists). 
 
A complimentary tea, coffee and biscuit will also be offered 
during this time! 
 
 

 
 
Please contact Carmel Brown secretary@musiccanterbury.co.nz. for further 
information or go to the website www.musiccanterbury.co.nz 
 
 

Please come along and support these young talented musicians! 
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